
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 77/21

CANCEL NAVWARN 76/21

1. All Light Sectors of the Port Entry Light located on Fort Blockhouse are now functioning correctly. 

2. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNs remain in force: 62/21, 50/21, 71/20, 57/20, 44/20, 04/20, 15/19, 60/18,
75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12 & 52/11.

3. Cancel this NAVWARN on 28 Oct 21.

 

Tuesday 26 Oct 2021 


